
 

Longleaf Elementary School 

SAC Meeting Minutes – February 3, 2021 

 

Attendance: 

Eddy Lynn Kledzik (Co-Chair), Ruth Singer (Co-Chair), Barb Jaynes (Secretary), Rick 
Dillon, Valery Ireland, Nina Lloyd, Megan Pace, Jason Sherburne, Karen Thomas, 
Kaylee Whalen, Charles White 

Call to Order: 

A meeting of the Longleaf Elementary School Advisory Council was held through 
Zoom on February 3, 2021.  Co-Chair Ruth Singer called the meeting to order at 
4:00 p.m. 

New Business: 

• Acceptance of Meeting Minutes of January 6, 2021 

Eddy Lynn Kledzik moved to accept the meeting minutes.    Ruth Singer 
seconded the motion. 

 

• Financial Balance 

Eddy Lynn Kledzik shared that SAC funds remain at $3,507.81. 

 

• SAC Meetings Remote Executive Order Expired 

Eddy Lynn Kledzik stated, per Governor’s order, we need at least 51% of our 
membership on campus to vote on items. 

 

• District Accreditation 

Jason Sherburne thanked those who participated in the District 
Accreditation last week, and he stated that it went very well.   

 

 



 

  

• District Parent Leadership Team Update 

Ruth Singer shared that the next District Parent Leadership Team meeting is 
Friday, 2/12/21. 

  

Next Meeting Date: 

The next meeting will be March 3, 2021 at 4:00 p.m. 

 

Meeting Adjournment: 

 Eddy Lynn Kledzik adjourned the meeting at 4:20 p.m. 


